santa barbara MUSEUM OF ART

La Muse

Summer Touring

Next Docent Meeting Sept 19, 2012



Ricki Morse reviews the just published *Skios* by Michael Frayn p 9

Doug cElwain Reviews an exhibition at the Pasadena Museum of Art p 10

The Last Page p12

Dear fellow docents,

published *Skios*by Michael Frayn

The Education Dept outdid itself this time with Graduation — from the gallery setting to the music to the Portrayal/Betrayal appetizers. What wonderful way to celebrate docents!

Thank you to Doug McElwain for his work as LM photographer, and to Brad Miller and Gina Chalmers for sending their shots. I was struck by the powerful emotion in the photos: the joy evident in our graduates; Shirley's face as she presents Carolyn's pin; Sue Skenderian hugging Shirley, receiving hers; Sneh bowing her head, hand on heart, at reference to her husband; Karen Brill's beautiful smile as she awards Gabriella; Jacquiline's beaming face; Helen's buoyant acceptance; Irene's expression as she presents Kathryn our greatest honor, Docent of the Year. You couldn't help but feel the poignancy.

But it was later, as I examined the images for this issue that I understood, perhaps for the first time, the length and strength of the bond we share as docents.

You can read it on our faces.









